JaMmes R. KILLIAN,JR.

September 22, 1967

Dear Mr, Killian:

Thank you so much for sending me the
notice of the 32nd Killian reunion. I look forward
to the opportunity of being free some year to attend
this reunion, and I welcome receiving notices about
it. My address is as follows:

J. R. Killian, Jr.
100 Memorial Drive
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02142

With warm regards, I am
Yours since(ely,

d s Isan

J. R. Killian, Jr.

Mr. Guy C. Killian

Secretary

Box 357

Gastonia, North Carolina 28052



